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Substance abuse prevention education will be presented to students in grades 7-12 in 

late May.  This presentation will be funded by two grants secured by the district.  

Please see a snippet of our speaker’s inspirational story below. 



Wee Patriots Preschool is now enrolling for the 2019-

2020 school year.  We  also have openings for students 

who might qualify for financial assistance.  We are also 

exploring the option of having an afternoon Monday, 

Wednesday, Friday class.   
 

If interested please contact Joanie Hollinger 

at 937.996.8551 or email her at:  joanie_hollinger@tri-

village.k12.oh.us    

Congratulations to our senior students who have  
already been accepted to a College or University! 

 
 
Elijah Driver  
(Belmont University) 
 
Jadyn Patrick  
(The Modern College of Design) 
 

Lucie Morris received the Excellence in Youth Award from the Third Masonic District in Ohio on Friday 
March 15th at the reception for the Grand Master of Masons in Ohio.  This award is given to acknowledge 
students who exemplify service and scholastic achievement. It is given to two recipients from the Third Ma-
sonic District which includes the following communities: Greenville, 
Tipp City, Troy, Gettysburg, Port Jefferson, Piqua, Sidney, West Mil-
ton, and Arcanum.  Lucie was nominated locally by Mr. John Beard 
who is a member of Greenville Masonic Lodge #143. 
 

Lucie Morris is a sophomore at Tri-Village High School.  She is high-
ly involved in service to her community and interscholastic 
sports.  Lucie placed 7th recently in the 50 meter free event at the 
OHSAA State Swim Meet.  She believes that hard work and service 
to her community are the two most important attributes that she is 
developing in her life.  Congratulations to Lucie. 

Students from Tri-Village High School under the supervision of their American Government instructor, Mr. 
John P. Beard, were able to attend the annual Lincoln Day Dinner hosted in Greenville, Ohio.  The students 

got to meet local, state, and national government officials at 
the event.  Some of the officials who attended were as fol-
lows: U.S. Congressman Jim Jordan, U.S. Congressman War-
ren Davidson, Ohio State Senators Matt and Steve Huffman, 
Ohio House of Representatives Jena Powell and Susan Man-
chester, Ohio Supreme Court Justices Sharon Kennedy and 
Judy French.  The students who attended from Tri-Village 
were as follows: Carsen Munchel, Zachary Dowler, Cheyann 
Hall, Harley Ketring, and Alisha Rismiller.  The students are 
pictured here with the Ohio House District 80 Representative 
Jena Powell.  This is another example of how our teaching 
staff works tirelessly to provide our students with rich and 
meaningful educational experiences. 

 

Freshman orientation for incoming 2019-2020 freshman will be held on Wednesday, April 24, 
2019 from 6:00 - 7:00 PM in the commons. Students and parents, please plan to attend this infor-
mational meeting as you begin your journey into high school.  
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